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Steamer "EVERITA".

With reference to the Boliler
Survey which became duec a t the end
of March last year on the above
vessel, I have to acqueint you that
she was reported to be under survey
at Copenhagen on 29th of that month,
for "DAMAGE AND BOILER SURVEY".

No report of this inspectlon has
come to hand from the Surveyors,
and in the circumstances I shall be
glad if you will get intouch with
the Owners and let me know whether
they are in a position to furnish
any documentary evldence as to

the extent of the survey carried
out at that time.
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